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NEW GUIDANCE AND IMPACT 

  None during this reporting period 

NEW CHALLENGES AND ACTIVITY  

No new challenges  

RECOVERY ACTIVITY 

  
Interim recovery plan for child exploitation continues to be being actively worked and the good multi 
agency working to complete the actions has been maintained. The test and trace process for exploited 
young people is now being implemented.  
 
Mapping of street based violence within Peterborough has been completed. The mapping concluded that 
all of the instances considered were linked with county lines activity and were targeted attacks. There was 
no evidence to support that the incidents considered were random violent attacks. A partnership safety 
plan around those young people who were involved in the mapping is in place.  

Recovery plan for multi agency safeguarding training further developed and some multi agency 
safeguarding training via teams will commence the w/c 13th July.– in the interim we are still producing the 
virtual training” that people can access at any time . To date 1,689 people have accessed the virtual 
training that we have developed since lockdown. 

 

DECISIONS MADE SINCE LAST REPORTING PERIOD 

Safeguarding Boards (adults and children’s) are being held on the 7th July – decisions will be made at these 
meetings and reported in the next highlight report. 
 

NEW FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS SINCE LAST REPORTING PERIOD 

None  

WORKFORCE CHANGES 

None  

COMMUNICATIONS 

Multiple safeguarding communications delivered daily via social media/ email and Covid page on website  
 
In the last 3 months we have received 46,289 visits to the Covid information on our website and have 
reached over 107,000 people with our social media Covid messaging. The social media campaigns are 
ongoing. 

 
 
 
 


